
 

 

 
Notice of the Meeting of the Safety and Security Committee 

of  
Pro-Vision Educational Services Charter School District 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Regular Meeting of the Safety and Security Committee of the Pro-Vision Educational 
Services will be held on Thursday, February 18, 2021, at 10:00 A.M.., via the ZOOM virtual platform.  n 
 

1. Call to Order      
 

2. Public Comment on Agenda Items 
 
3. Closed Session  

 
4. Open Session 
 

 
 

A.  Action Items 
 
Item     Description 
 
A-1 Discussion and Vote on Approval of the November 12, 2020, Safety 

and Security Committee Meeting Minutes  
 
A-2 Discussion and Vote on Approval of the Emergency Operations 

Plan 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Certificate of Posting or Giving of Notice 
 
Notice was posted on this 15th day of February 2021, on the exterior door of the Pro-Vision Academy campus 
located at 4590 Wilmington Street, Houston, TX, 77051 and on the school’s website.  
 
 
 
 
 

Approved: Warner D. Ervin 
 Interim Superintendent of Schools 


